Date:  February 24th, 2020
Time:  11:00 AM

Location:  MCML 110

RE:  Diverse Populations Committee meeting

Members:  
Eric Walsh, Co-chair – present
Meachell Walsh, Co-Chair - present
Fallon Godwin-Butler - present
Byron Calkins - absent
Gary Chidester - teaching
Evi Buell – present
Jake Rivera, Ex-oficio

Evi reported on:
1.  Summary from the EDIC retreat – Evi is the EDIC representative for GBC.  She hopes to bring fall 2020 trainings on Implicit bias, First Amendment and Safe Zone, part III.
2.  Recap of Safe Zone Training, part II - Evi delivered Safe Zone training, parts I and II, in Elko, Pahrump and Winnemucca in January and February of 2020.
3.  Plans for 2020-2021 – Evi will chair Diverse Populations Committee
· Bilingual video update – Eric and Meachell have seen a rough draft of the video.  We hope to have the final copy by March or April of 2020.  
· Bilingual list – Byron was not at the meeting.   He has met with Frank to have the list placed on the website.
· SGA picture project – Fallon is compiling pictures as SGA sends them to her.  We hope to have them out by April 2020.
· Items to be placed on Website – Meachell and Eric met with Frank.  We can post these videos on the scholarship website (per Mindy Caskey).  Once content is written the videos will be uploaded.
· Millennium Scholarship video and script – Spanish, for parents
· Promise Scholarship video and script – Spanish, for parents
· Audio files for Financial Aid – Spanish, for parents
· Screening of “The Unafraid” March 18th at 5:30 PM, GBC Theater – “THE UNAFRAID follows the lives of three DACA students in Georgia, a state that has banned them from attending its top public universities, and from qualifying for in-state tuition at any other public college. Through the stories of Alejandro, Silvia, and Aldo, viewers learn what it's like to be a young undocumented American amidst growing anti-immigrant sentiment”.
